


 
 

 

 
 
 

  

  

From: n c <nolaa.cloutier1@gmail.com>
 
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 

Date: 07/14/2010 07:22 PM 

Subject: Wind Turbines in Nantucket Sound 


One hundred thirty wind turbines 425-feet tall, 80 feet in diameter, with flashing lights 
throughout the night, killing birds, jeopardizing boaters, airplanes, ferries, PEOPLE, 
aquatic life, rescue by USCG, radar interference:  how many reasons do you need to 
STOP this debacle from happening???? 

Use your common sense for the common good. Make LAND the base for turbines, NOT 
WATER and definitely not Nantucket Sound. 
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